McKinney-Vento Posting Elements

Lisa Phillips, State Coordinator, has requested that all local education agencies in the state of North Carolina, which includes charter schools, post the following items on their website regarding the McKinney-Vento Act.  

Please note that charter schools (charter, lab, ISD and virtual schools) have a different requirement regarding the posting of homeless data than do traditional LEAs.

· Homeless liaison name (first and last)
· Homeless liaison contact information (phone and email)
· State Coordinator’s name and email:  Lisa Phillips – lphillip@serve.org 
· NCHEP website (https://hepnc.uncg.edu/)
· Definition of “homeless” from McKinney-Vento Act and who qualifies
· Parent/Unaccompanied Homeless Youth rights
· LEA/Charter School/Lab School data (*please see special note below):
Traditional LEAs should have a minimum of the prior 3 years of total students identified under the McKinney-Vento Act.  (LEAs may elect to also post links to the NCHEP Profile web page, as well as the NCHE NC State web page.  These two pages will provide state level homeless education data information.)

Charter, lab, ISD and virtual schools should note that due to smaller student populations, there is no requirement to post specific data counts to your website.  Instead, charter school postings should post a link to:
· The NCHEP Profile web page 
· The NCHE NC State web page
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